
IT IS TIME to finally terminate the inhumane USDA Wildlife Service 
Program. 
I have seen this program in action 2 times and it was barbaric, heart-breaking 
and hard to believe that a GOVERNMENT agency would commit such brutal 
actions, in the name of the people. How many who are voting on this have 
actually seen, in person, the horrible way many of the animals die?  
 

The majority of the people in this county STRONGLY OPPOSE THAT 
PROGRAM, and want to immediately adopt one of the HUMANE PROGRAMS 
now being used in other areas; programs that are proven to be much more 
effective and less costly. We want to be seen as a county with intelligence, 
integrity and compassion, and none of those are evident in the current 
inhuman program. 
 

Please do not let this decision be made by "money" or by those who have not 
seen the humane program in action, and only know one way of doing things. 
Have the courage to choose a method that is truly effective and a wise choice 
for the future of our environment. 
 

Sincerely, 
Kacey C. Kelly 

Fort Bragg, CA 95437 

 


